
Improving Weather

As weather improves, our students do less classroom and 
simulator time and more flight time.  Third-year students are 
just learning to take off and land and are doing their first solo 
flights.  Fourth and fifth year students are taking advantage of 
the variety of terrain available locally, with landings on grass 
runways in the mountains or a sand runway on the coast.  For 
our maintenance team, this means we’ve completed most of our 
winter projects and are into the routine of regular inspections. 
Pray that we’ll keep up with the work to be done.  Also, pray 
that we’ll be able to bring on board one more mechanic.

First and second year students have several math and physics 
classes that provide foundational knowledge for both 
maintenance and flight, so I’ve been doing some tutoring for 
Moody students in the evenings.  Last semester, I worked with a 
Moody student from Indonesia who understood the math 
concepts but struggled with the language barrier.  This semester, 
I’m working with a Moody student from South Africa who 
understands English quite well, but missed some prerequisite 
concepts in previous schooling.  Pray that these students would 
learn what they each need in order to succeed both at Moody 
and where God leads them next.

Family 

As I’ve said many times before, Deborah continues to have 
seizures.  The implant has helped, but she had a bad enough 
seizure in March that she spent a night in the Emergency Room.  
We’ve been to Seattle several times for settings adjustment and 
additional testing.  Pray for wisdom for the doctors.  Also pray 
for safe travel for repeated upcoming appointments in Seattle.

We joined Wycliffe Bible Translators to help ensure that everyone 
has access to the Bible in a language they understand best.  In 
spite of life changes, we’re still committed to that purpose. 
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For physical training is 
of some value, but 

godliness has value for 
all things, holding 

promise for both the 
present life and the life 

to come.

1 Timothy 4:8

Praises 
● Support from family
● Access to modern 

medicine
Prayer Requests

● Wisdom for doctors
● That students 

would gain clarity 
at the upcoming 
Moody Aviation 
missions conference

Deborah in Seattle for testing


	Page 1

